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Platinum Facilities, the technology led hard FM service provider, has announced that Paul Goodchild has
been promoted to Managing Director.

Paul joined Platinum Facilities as Finance and Commercial Director in 2018 and his promotion recognises
his hard work to enable exceptional service delivery, develop the company culture and achieve growth.

Paul has 23 years of experience in the service industry, 14 of which are in the facilities management
sector. He is a qualified Chartered Director with the IOD, has an MBA from Robert Gordon University and is
CIMA Professional Qualified.

Congratulating Paul on his promotion Glen Cardinal, CEO Platinum Facilities commented: “Paul has done
an amazing job since joining Platinum Facilities and as we enter our next exciting period of strategic
growth, I know he will offer unwavering support to myself, as well as our clients, employees, and suppliers.
I am looking forward to continuing our work together on building a sustainable future.”
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